
 

 

The Pinehurst School District invites all local families of incoming 
kindergarteners to register and join our welcoming community. 

 

 

All families should register online for Pinehurst School and will 
need: 

• Birth Certificate 
o Student must be 5 years of age by September 1, 2023, to 

register for kindergarten.  
o Students who will be 6 years of age on September 1, 

2023, should register for first grade. 
• Certificate of immunizations  
• Proof of residency 

 
If you do not have access to register online, please call Pinehurst 
School at 541-482-1910 and they will assist you.  

Kindergarten registration is now open 
for the 2023-24 school year. 

 

https://secure.infosnap.com/family/gosnap.aspx?action=34919&culture=en

